
 
 
 

 

PRICING BULLETIN 
 
May 7, 2021 
 
 
Dear Marlite Customers, 
 
This pricing bulletin is an addendum to the April 21st bulletin announcing a 5% increase 
on Standard FRP Panels.  Due to additional and accelerated raw material increases 
over the last two weeks, we have no choice but to adjust to a higher percentage while 
keeping the same effective date.  
 

• Standard FRP Panels       10% 
o Class “A”, Class “C”, Smooth & Textured 

 
The new prices are effective Monday May 17, 2021.  Existing prices are effective on all 
orders placed on or before Friday May 14, 2021 and shipped within normal lead times.   
 
Please note that this price increase does not apply to Marlite value-added panels – such 
as Symmetrix™, Symmetrix™ SmartSeam, Artizan™ and Induro™ FRP. 
 
Also, we are maintaining current prices on adhesives, although availability of Marlite 
Brand C551 FRP Adhesive continues to be limited.  Raw materials and chemicals 
required to manufacture adhesives are beginning to flow again, but the supply stream is 
expected to be compromised through August.   
 
These market conditions are unprecedented and, frankly, incredible as we all look 
forward to experiencing normalcy.  Marlite is doing our best to maximize our product 
inventories and maintain reasonable lead times.  We thank you for your business and 
look forward to continuing to serve you. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Greg Triplett 
Marlite 
Vice President – Sales & Marketing 
Dover, OH 



 
 
 

 

 


